
BRONINGTON 
COMMUNITY COUNCIL  

MEETINGS SUSPENDED 
 
 
In line with Government advice and following discussions with the 
Chairman it has been agreed that Bronington Community Council will 
not hold any formal Community Council meetings during April and May.   
 
All local councils have been asked to stop holding any physical meetings 
or gatherings during this time. This includes annual parish and council 
meetings. These are extraordinary times, and they call for extraordinary 
measures. The health and safety of councillors and local communities is 
our first concern. 
  
This does not however mean that the Council will shut down, it will 
continue to operate and should you wish to contact Bronington 
Community Council please do so by phone or email.  
  
The Council will consider making arrangements to meet informally via 
Skype and will also continue to receive information via phone and email.  
  
We will regularly review the situation and advise of any changes. 
 
 

Ruth Shackleton 

Clerk 
 
 
Email:- broningtoncommunitycouncil@hotmail.co.uk  
 
Tel:- 01948 770678  
 
27th March 2020 
 

 


